
 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT COMMUNIQUE 

 

Corporate and Business Registration Department (CBRD) 

 

The public is hereby informed that on the 31st December 2024, the Corporate 

and Business Registration Department (CBRD) will operate with a skeleton 

staff as from 12.00 till 2.00 pm and some delays are to be expected in the 

delivery of our services. 

We apologise for the inconvenience and we rely on your kind understanding. 

Date: 30 December 2024            Corporate and Business Registration Department 

                  One Cathedral Square  

                                             Port Louis 

 

 

 

 

 

 


